

Ref:J:\careertalk\term2 November 2107

Dear Parent,

CAREERS TALK - LAW

On Thursday 7 December we have organised a talk on Law between 4.30pm and 5.00pm. All students from Year 7 - 13 and their parents are welcome to attend and the event will take place in the Old School.

The talk will be delivered by Tejpal Bains who is an Old Boy. Tejpal studied at King's from 2000 – 2007 and studied Politics at the University of Leicester. Tejpal then went to the University of Birmingham to study a Graduate Diploma in Law and went onto Nottingham Law School to gain his graduate LLB.

After leaving University, Tejpal gained a training contract at Oldham Marsh Page Flavell where he spent 2 years and gained the relevant qualifications to become a fully qualified solicitor in November 2014. Tejpal then joined a local law firm in Melton Mowbray by the name of Latham & Co joining as a newly qualified Solicitor in November 2014. On the 1st August 2016 Tejpal became the youngest partner at the firm working in Residential Conveyancing.

In Tejpal's spare time he is a Local Councillor serving Melton Borough Council after winning an election in May 2015. Tejpal became the youngest and first Asian Mayor of Melton Borough in May 2017.

Numbers for the talk will be limited and we ask students and parents to sign up in advance and no later than Tuesday 5 December. We would encourage parents to attend with their son but appreciate that this may not be possible due to the early start time which has been scheduled to accommodate the speaker. Students are also welcome to attend by themselves.

We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to the School Office by Tuesday 5 December if you or your son would like to attend. Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Hutchins should you have any questions regarding the content of this email.

Yours sincerely,

J A Dixon

Deputy Headmaster

of all m

S Hutchins

Careers and Work Related Learning

Careers Talk For Students and Parents on Thursday 7 December 2017

4.30pm - 5.00pm in the Old School

Return to: School Office or email to: suzanne.hutchins@kings.lincs.sch.uk by Tuesday 5 December

Name of student:	Form:		
I would like to attend the Careers Talk with my son on Thursday 7 Decer	nber between 4.30pm and 5.00pm in the Old School]	1
My son will attend the Careers Talk by himself		[]